
West Berkshire Museum, The Wharf, Newbury RG14 5AS | 01635 519562

www.westberkshireheritage.org/whats-on

22nd May - 2nd June (Open Wed to Sun, 10am - 4pm) | Free

To commemorate the 80th anniversary of D-Day the Museum will be 
screening Working in Shadows, an archive film of workers at Elliotts of 

Newbury during the Second World War. 

Younger visitors can make a pair of aviator goggles out of card. This free 
craft activity can be found in Gallery 5 along with the screening of film.
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